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Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0105

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: January 4, 2017 1:51 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0105 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I cannot understand why Thunder Bay Hydro cannot ask for a rate increase under OMA costs for infrastructure 
improvements instead of asking for an increased rate of return on equity to do so.  
My concern is that the shareholder may ask for a return on equity and the utility would have no choice but 
provide it.  
I ask that the OEB not grant Thunder Bay Hydro an increased return on equity and have them factor in 
infrastructure improvements under OMA costs if possible. 

Name: Henry Wojak 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

  




